
From: Contact NZDOHTA [mailto:contact.nzdohta@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, 10 August 2017 3:47 p.m. 
To: Consultations <Consultations@DCNZ.org.nz> 
Subject: OHT Fee Consultation 

 

To the Dental Council 

 

Thank you for giving us the opportunity to feedback on the proposed OHT fee. 

 

NZDOHTA is supportive of the contents of the consultation document. The OHT fee set out 

for the 4 month period is fair and reasonable 

 

We are also supportive of not charging a disciplinary levy in this instance. 

 

 

 

--  

    
Kind Regards, 
 
Arish Naresh 
Chairperson  
 


